



Committed to Safeguarding

Nursery through to Year 6 Newstead Road,

Lee, London SE12 OSJ

Tel: 0208 857 8792

Notes for your diary

barbecue lunch

4th July

16th July

18th July

Headteacher: Miss Margaret Hanrahan

Deputy: Ms Sheelagh Campbell Deputy: Mrs Michelle Carey

Email: admin@swcps.lewisham.sch.uk

20th June International day in school and

Sports day - am EYFS and KS1

Leavers' performance

Pm KS2

21st June Concert in school hall 3.45

Leavers' Disco

Leavers' Mass

19th July Last day of term

Web site: http://www.swcps.lewisham.sch.uk

Newsletter No 31

17th May 2019

Dear Parents and Carers,

This week, our Year 6 pupils have been sitting their SATS. They did their absolute best and we are all extremely proud of them. Today, they are having a fun day out at Sutcliffe Park taking part in really exciting activities.

On Monday 1LC visited The Soane Environmental Centre looking at plant life. It was a really lovely trip.

On Wednesday, 3W visited the National Maritime Museum to study Polar Explorers. They really enjoyed this experience.

Walk to school week

Next week we will be taking part in Walk to School Week. We are encouraging all of our pupils to walk, scoot or cycle to

school for five days next week. It would be great if you could support this initiative. We are trying to find ways in which we can reduce pollution and take care of our planet.

European Parliamentary Elections 23rd May

We have been informed that our premises will be used as Polling Station on 23rd May. Voting will take place in our small hall; therefore **the school will remain open**. Members of the public will have no access to areas of the school beyond the small hall. Little Gremlins will be using our main hall on this day to ensure before and after school provision as usual.





















Our Lady of Lourdes parish

1st Communion Programme 2019 – Our Lady of Lourdes Lee

The next session will be on Saturday 8th June 2019 at 10:00am sharp. Children to meet in the church and parents to meet in the hall. As noted on the original schedule this is a longer session and will finish at 11:30am, although we will try to finish earlier if at all possible.

We will be covering Chapter 4 God's Word and final preparations for the 1st Communions and Mass of Celebration.

Teas & coffees will be available in the hall from 9:45am. Chorus News:

Our summer charity concert will be on Sunday 7th July at 4pm in the church and will be for the British Heart Foundation. Rehearsals will continue on Monday 20th May at 8pm in the church and all the music will be around the theme of The Heart. Whether you have been in our chorus before or not, there is still room for any enthusiastic singers to come and join us.

Christmas Concert. This is simply an advance notice of the date for our Christmas Concert this year which will be on the afternoon of SUNDAY 15th December at 4pm

Attendance for this week

Class	Attendance	Class	Attendance
Reception C	92%	Year 3F	95%
Reception BC	99%	Year 4T	98%
Year 1A	92%	Year 4CW	92%
Year 1LC	75%	Year 5K	96%
Year 2A	98%	Year 5F	95%
Year 2M	94%	Year 6F	100%
Year 3W	99%	Year 6M	99%

Have a lovely weekend

Margaret Hanrahan